
 

5 March 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our fundraising team have organised a ‘Bakers  Delight’ Special Lunch for Thursday 26 March 2015 
 
To order a ‘Special Lunch’, please make your selection below and return your order with the correct           
money in the envelope provided to your child’s teacher on or before Wednesday 18 March 2015. 

 
 

LATE ORDERS will not be ACCEPTED AS  
BAKERS DELIGHT ARE COOKING TO ORDER. 

 
 
Lyn Read  
Principal 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -    

  
Please fill out and return this slip with the correct money (in the envelope provided) to your child’s teacher on or 
before Wednesday 18 March 2015 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
ONE ORDER FORM PER STUDENT 

 
 

Students Name: _____________________________________________________       Grade: __________ 
 

 

 OPTION 1 — $6.00 

1 Cheesy-mite Scroll 

1 Finger Bun 

1 Juice Box 

 OPTION 2 — $6.00 

1 Cheese & Bacon Roll 

1 Finger Bun 

1 Juice Box 

 

Thank you for supporting our fundraiser. 
 

We hope you ENJOY your lunch. 


